
Carleton Place Skating Club  
Video and Photo Policy 

 

 

All Carleton Place Skating Club members are asked to be aware of, follow and assist arena compliance 

with this policy. 

 

Photo Waiver – Our registration forms ask skaters to acknowledge the following: 

I, the skater (and/or parent/guardian of the above named candidate for skating lessons) with this 

registration also give permission for the taking of the skaters picture and for any pictures to be used for 

the promotion of the skating club including but not limited to use via the local newspapers, the Club 

website, and/or advertising in the community and surrounding area.  

 

Therefore, all skaters’ families are reminded that club photos will be taken under the coordination of 

a club executive member. 

 

Parent’s video or photography of their own child 

Group sessions or private coaching sessions should not be videoed or photographed without permission 

from either the club executive (group sessions) or the coach (coaching sessions).  If approved is granted 

to video or photograph your own child, we ask that parents avoid where possible including other 

children, understanding that sometimes this is not avoidable. 

Summary: No video or photographs are allowed without club permission. 

 

If you see someone taking pictures or videoing 

Please bring this to the attention of a club coach or executive member who can help ensure this policy is 

being followed. As the rink lessee, the club has the right to restrict and/or have rink attendants remove 

individuals from the stands/area for failure to adhere to this policy. 

 

Thank you for compliance with this policy.  Any questions or concerns can be directed to your program 

coordinator or a club executive member. Contact information may be found on the club web site 

www.cpskate.ca/contact us. 

 

http://www.cpskate.ca/

